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Dear Joint Subcommittee On Capital Construction, 

I am writing in strong support of providing necessary funding to make the needed 

repairs and upgrades at the Osborn Swim Center. It is a central part of the Corvallis 

community for young and old, and I miss being able to swim in their indoor pool and 

have the option to take the many classes offered. It is invaluable for children who 

want to learn to swim, for older people who want to exercise in the warm pool, take 

classes, and lap swim - any everyone in between. Please provide the funding to allow 

Osborn to fully reopen and continue to provide this critical asset for our Corvallis 

community. 


